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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

AUG 1 8 1888

L-86-333

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. E. G. Tourigny, Project Manager

PWR Project Directorate I'I8
Division of PWR Licensing - B

U.S. Nuclear Reglatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Tourigny:

Re: St. Lucie Plant
Docket No. 50-389
Safet Assessment S stem (SAS)

As per your request (E.G. Tourigny to C. O. Woody, dated June 9, l986), FPL is
providing a completion schedule for the SAS.

Subsequent to the May 20, l986 meeting in Bethesda with representatives of the
NRC and FPL staff, an independent re-evaluation of the SAS system has been
conducted. Vendor programs of system enhancements, potentially involving
hardware and software change-outs, are now being considered. A specification is
currently being prepared to support this change-out which will be used as a basis
for securing vendor bid proposals. Preliminary schedules indicate that FPL will be
able to meet the December 3l, l987 commitment date for completion of the SAS

system which was verbally discussed by the FPL staff in the May 20 meeting.

While the changes to the SAS system are being made, care will be taken to ensure
that the- SPDS system will remain in service with as few interruptions as
possible. Additionally, FPL will periodically update the NRC on the status of
completion of this project.

lf you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

C. O. Woody
Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy
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